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PUBLIC NOTICE



DA 06-1035
May 16, 2006
WRC-07 ADVISORY COMMITTEE
CANCELLATION OF MAY 25 MEETING

OF

 INFORMAL WORKING GROUP 3
IB Docket No. 04-286

The meeting of Informal Working Group 3 (IMT-2000 and 2.5 GHz Sharing Issues) scheduled for May 25, 2006 as announced by Public Notice DA 06-585, released March 15, 2006, has been canceled and will be rescheduled on a date to be announced later.
For further information, on this or other meetings of the WRC-07 Advisory Committee and its informal working groups, contact Donald Weiland of the International Bureau’s Strategic Analysis and Negotiations Division (telephone:  202-418-2220).
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